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Genting Singapore Limited (“Company”) refers to the announcement released on 11 June 2021 
with regard to the Company leading a consortium of local Japanese corporates and submitting a 
bid in response to the Yokohama City’s request for proposal for an integrated resort project in 
Japan (“Yokohama IR Bid”).  
  
The Company wishes to announce that Yokohama City has on 10 September 2021 published its 
decision to cancel the Yokohama IR Bid process and, accordingly, the Company’s participation in 
the Yokohama IR Bid will be discontinued.  
  
We are surprised and disappointed by the unexpected turn of events leading to the City’s decision 
to cancel the Yokohama IR Bid, as the Board of Directors and Management of the Company, 
together with our consortium partners and supporting partners have devoted considerable time and 
our best efforts to prepare and submit a compelling bid and proposed a significant investment that 
will benefit the City of Yokohama and its community, and at the same time make Yokohama a 
world-class tourism destination.  
 
The Company would like to thank all parties who have supported and contributed to our Yokohama 
IR Bid and we extend our best wishes to Yokohama City.   
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